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Sketching Koos Eissen 2019-11-05 A must have for product design students! Are designers still making drawings by hand?
Isn't it more advanced to use a computer in this computer era? Some may think sketching is a disappearing skill, but if
you ever enter a design studio, you will find out differently. Studios still make sketches and drawings by hand and in
most cases, quite a lot of them. They are an integral part of the decision-making process, used in the early stages of
design, in brainstorming sessions, in the phase of research and concept exploration, and in presentation. Drawing has
proved to be, next to verbal explanation, a powerful tool for communicating not only with fellow designers, engineers or
model makers but also with clients, contractors and public offices. This book can be regarded as a standard book on
design sketching, useful for students in product design.
The Capramancer Next Door (LARGE PRINT Edition) Danielle Williams 2020-06-15 Down-to-earth mage Will Schafer has her
hands full moving into a new house while keeping her mischievous herd of magical goats in line. Meeting handsome
gardener Rickert Nash takes the sting out of moving...until his shadowy past comes roaring back to bite him in the butt.
Now Will and the herd must step in to save their neighbor from getting mulched-but can a girl and her goats defeat a
formidable hunter...or are they all about to buy the farm? Called "A wonderful read!" by the owner of GoatsLive.com, The
Capramancer Next Door is an upbeat fantasy adventure sure to leave you smiling. This listing is for the LARGE PRINT
edition
Inkscape Secrets for Beginners Suzy Makó 2018-12-08 Introducing Inkscape for Beginners guide, which contains basic
information for beginners and some even for advanced users. You will learn to create your first logo, your first simple
button, and many more ... We will show you how to control the individual tools of a vector program. Inkscape for
Beginners is a book you must start if you want to learn how to use the Inkscape vector program. Learn how to use the
various tools of Inkscape. We will also reveal secrets to you, which are sometimes difficult to reveal by googling. You
will gain valuable information that will help you start your future graphics career. Inkscape guide for beginners brings
information so that at the end of this guide you will be able to create your first logo, images, to be able to manage
client requirements and with a little practice you will be able to create really beautiful illustrations. This book
summarizes everything you need to know if you have decided to start with Inkscape. You will also find practical
exercises and pre-drawn logos, which you can later try to create yourself. We believe that at the end of this Inkscape
guide for beginners you will create beautiful logos that will be eye-catching, original, and, above all, yours. Get
acquainted with the important tools of the program, get to know the most used ones, and browse the ones that you will
not use often, but are also important in vector creation. I have been working in vector graphics for many years, during
which I encountered several obstacles that slowed down my creation with the program. Inkscape for beginners should be a
perfect entry for you into the world of vector creation, the world of graphic design, and creativity. Inkscape guide for
beginners contains important secrets, tricks, hints, and tips that every beginner must know and will certainly be useful
to the advanced. The Inkscape guide is suitable for all ages because working with the program is explained simply,
without unnecessarily complicated phrases. However, keep in mind that you will need to install the entire program
Inkscape Beginners to work with this guide. In the beginning, we also focus on where to find the program and how to
start using it, step by step. Then you can explore its benefits for your work. We are sure that the Inkscape guide for
beginners will help everyone in the first steps with this great vector program, which is intuitive and easy to use. So
don't wait and throw yourself into getting to know the great graphic program, which may open the door to the world of
graphic design and vector art even professionally ... We wish you much success in working with Inkscape Beginners.
#InkscapeForBeginners #InkscapeGuide
3D Printer Projects for Makerspaces Lydia Sloan Cline 2017-08-18 Learn to model, print, and fabricate your own 3D
designs—all with no prior experience! This easy-to-follow, fun guide is full of hands-on 3D printing projects that will
inspire makers of all types, ages, and skill levels. The book features highly illustrated, DIY examples that show, stepby-step, how to put 3D printing technology to work in your own designs. 3D Printer Projects for Makerspaces starts with
simple one-piece items and then gradually introduces more complex techniques to make solid, flexible, and multi-piece
snap-together creations. Screenshots, diagrams, and source code are provided throughout. Projects include a key charm,
topo map, Spirograph game, polygon hat, phone case—even a realistic model plane! • Covers Autodesk Fusion, AutoCAD,
Inkscape, SketchUp, Vetric Cut 2D, and more • Shows how to use 3D analysis tools to save time and cut waste • Written by
a dedicated maker and college instructor
Generative Art Matt Pearson 2011-06-29 Summary Generative Art presents both the technique and the beauty of algorithmic
art. The book includes high-quality examples of generative art, along with the specific programmatic steps author and
artist Matt Pearson followed to create each unique piece using the Processing programming language. About the Technology
Artists have always explored new media, and computer-based artists are no exception. Generative art, a technique where
the artist creates print or onscreen images by using computer algorithms, finds the artistic intersection of
programming, computer graphics, and individual expression. The book includes a tutorial on Processing, an open source
programming language and environment for people who want to create images, animations, and interactions. About the Book
Generative Art presents both the techniques and the beauty of algorithmic art. In it, you'll find dozens of high-quality
examples of generative art, along with the specific steps the author followed to create each unique piece using the
Processing programming language. The book includes concise tutorials for each of the technical components required to
create the book's images, and it offers countless suggestions for how you can combine and reuse the various techniques
to create your own works. Purchase of the print book comes with an offer of a free PDF, ePub, and Kindle eBook from
Manning. Also available is all code from the book. What's Inside The principles of algorithmic art A Processing language
tutorial Using organic, pseudo-random, emergent, and fractal processes ========================================
========= Table of Contents Part 1 Creative Coding Generative Art: In Theory and Practice Processing: A Programming
Language for ArtistsPart 2 Randomness and Noise The Wrong Way to Draw A Line The Wrong Way to Draw a Circle Adding
Dimensions Part 3 Complexity Emergence Autonomy Fractals
Beginner's Guide to Comic Art - Characters 3dtotal Publishing 2016-02-01 Draw like a pro! Create fantastic, imaginative
art for your comics with the comprehensive "Beginner's Guide to Comic Art."
Inkscape Starter Bethany Hiitola 2012-05-21 A short, simple guide with everything you need to get started, The quickest
way to become productive, Learn about the main features and how to use them, Get to know the community and where to get
help. If you are new to Inkscape this guide is the perfect companion for getting you off to a flying start. No previous
experience with Inkscape is required as you will be walked through downloading Inkscape and installing it on your
system. Become productive straightaway as you create your very first vector graphic. The list of resources in this guide
will familiarize you with the Inkscape community, which is a valuable part of any Open Source project. Finally, you will
see how to use seven key features of Inkscape - including using paths and layers, combining shapes, creating and editing
text tools, importing and embedding images, and a list of keyboard shortcuts for text styling - which will allow you to
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perform simple tasks to learn the basics and set off on your own.
Arduino for Beginners John Baichtal 2013-11-22 ARDUINO for BEGINNERS ESSENTIAL SKILLS EVERY MAKER NEEDS Loaded with
full-color step-by-step illustrations! Absolutely no experience needed! Learn Arduino from the ground up, hands-on, in
full color! Discover Arduino, join the DIY movement, and build an amazing spectrum of projects… limited only by your
imagination! No “geekitude” needed: This full-color guide assumes you know nothing about Arduino or programming with the
Arduino IDE. John Baichtal is an expert on getting newcomers up to speed with DIY hardware. First, he guides you gently
up the learning curve, teaching you all you need to know about Arduino boards, basic electronics, safety, tools,
soldering, and a whole lot more. Then, you walk step-by-step through projects that reveal Arduino’s incredible potential
for sensing and controlling the environment–projects that inspire you to create, invent, and build the future! · Use
breadboards to quickly create circuits without soldering · Create a laser/infrared trip beam to protect your home from
intruders · Use Bluetooth wireless connections and XBee to build doorbells and more · Write useful, reliable Arduino
programs from scratch · Use Arduino’s ultrasonic, temperature, flex, and light sensors · Build projects that react to a
changing environment · Create your own plant-watering robot · Control DC motors, servos, and stepper motors · Create
projects that keep track of time · Safely control high-voltage circuits · Harvest useful parts from junk electronics ·
Build pro-quality enclosures that fit comfortably in your home
Robot Builder John Baichtal 2014-10-29 Absolutely no experience needed! Learn robot building from the ground up, handson, in full color! Love robots? Start building them. It’s way easier than you ever imagined! John Baichtal has helped
thousands of people get started with robotics. He knows what beginners need to know. He knows your questions. He knows
where you might need extra help. Now, he’s brought together this practical knowledge in one incredibly easy tutorial.
Hundreds of full-color photos guide you through every step, every skill. You’ll start simple, as you build a working
robot in the very first chapter. Then, you’ll grow your skills to expert-level: powering motors, configuring sensors,
constructing a chassis, even programming low-cost Arduino microcontrollers. You’ll learn hands-on, through real step-bystep projects…and go straight to the cutting-edge with in-depth sidebars. Wondering just how much you can really do?
Baichtal shows you 30 incredible robots built by people just like you! John Baichtal’s books about toys, tools, robots,
and hobby electronics include Hack This: 24 Incredible Hackerspace Projects from the DIY Movemen t; Basic Robot Building
With Lego Mindstorms NXT 2. 0; Arduino for Beginners; MAKE: Lego and Arduino Projects for MAKE (as coauthor); and the
forthcoming Building Your Own Drones: The Beginner’s Guide to UAVs and ROVs. A founding member of the pioneering Twin
Cities Maker hackerspace, he got his start writing for Wired’s legendary GeekDad blog, and for DIYer bible MAKE
Magazine. Make your robots move with motors and wheels Build solar-powered robots that work without batteries Control
robots via Wi-Fi, radio, or even across the Internet Program robots to respond to sensor inputs Use your standard TV
remote to control your robots Create robots that detect intruders and shoot them with Nerf® darts Grab and carry objects
using claws and grippers Build water-borne robots that float, submerge, and “swim” Create “artbots” that paint or draw
original artworks Enable your robots to send text messages when they take specific actions Discover today’s new
generation of hobbyist-friendly robotics kits Organize your ultimate robot-builder’s toolbox Master simple safety
routines that protect you whatever you’re building
BAH Tavmjong Bah 2009-10-20 Inkscape: Guide to a Vector Drawing Program, Third Edition , is the guide to the Inkscape
program, with coverage of versions 0.46 and 0.47. This authoritative introduction and reference features hundreds of
useful illustrations.With Inkscape, you can produce a wide variety of art, from photorealistic drawings to
organizational charts. Inkscape uses SVG, a powerful vector-based drawing language and W3C web standard, as its native
format. SVG drawings can be viewed directly in browsers such as Firefox and Opera. A subset of SVG has been adopted by
the mobile phone market. Inkscape is available free for Windows, Macintosh, and Linux operating systems. Systematic
coverage of the entire Inkscape program begins with eleven tutorials ranging in difficulty from very basic to highly
complex. The remainder of the book covers each facet of Inkscape in detail with an emphasis on practical solutions for
common problems.The book is filled with valuable tips and warnings about the use of Inkscape and SVG. Find dozens of
Inkscape illustrations from the book in the online color supplement available at http://tavmjong.free.fr/INKSCAPE/.
Updated for Inkscape v0.47, this new edition includes complete coverage of new features, including updated Pen and
Pencil tools with new spiro, polyline, and sketch modes; the new Eraser tool; and the new Snapping toolbar with improved
snapping. Advanced topics include the use of Inkscape’s powerful tiling tool, built-in bitmap tracing, and SVG use on
the Web. Complete Coverage of New and Improved Inkscape 0.47 Features Complete vector drawing program supporting the W3C
SVG standard Three path-drawing tools (Pencil, Pen, Calligraphy) Five shape-drawing tools (Rectangles, Ellipses, Stars,
Spirals, 3D Boxes) Linear and Radial Gradients Pattern fills Tweak Tool for fine adjustment of paths and colors Eraser
Tool with both Vector and Bitmap modes Sophisticated snapping for precision drawing and aligning objects Extendable
through scripting; over a hundred scripts included Live Path Effects for tasks such as adding patterns along a path
while maintaining complete editability Over 200 pre-built SVG filters for adding textures, manipulating color, and so
forth A tiling tool to create complex tilings with thirteen different symmetries Clipping and Masking objects An
integrated spell checker Built-in bitmap-to-vector tracing The ability to export to more than a dozen graphics formats,
including PDF and PostScript The ability to import from more than two-dozen graphics formats, including PDF, Adobe
Illustrator, Coral Draw, AutoCad, and XFig
PHP and MongoDB Web Development Beginner¿s Guide Rubayeet Islam 2011-11-25 Annotation With the rise of Web 2.0, the need
for a highly scalable database, capable of storing diverse user-generated content is increasing. MongoDB, an opensource, non-relational database has stepped up to meet this demand and is being used in some of the most popular
websites in the world. MongoDB is one of the NoSQL databases which is gaining popularity for developing PHP Web 2.0
applications.PHP and MongoDB Web Development Beginners Guide is a fast-paced, hands-on guide to get started with web
application development using PHP and MongoDB. The book follows a Code first, explain later approach, using practical
examples in PHP to demonstrate unique features of MongoDB. It does not overwhelm you with information (or starve you of
it), but gives you enough to get a solid practical grasp on the concepts.The book starts by introducing the underlying
concepts of MongoDB. Each chapter contains practical examples in PHP that teache specific features of the database.The
book teaches you to build a blogging application, handle user sessions and authentication, and perform aggregation with
MapReduce. You will learn unique MongoDB features and solve interesting problems like real-time analytics, locationaware web apps etc. You will be guided to use MongoDB alongside MySQL to build a diverse data back-end.With its concise
coverage of concepts and numerous practical examples, PHP and MongoDB Web Development Beginners Guide is the right
choice for the PHP developer to get started with learning MongoDB.
Vector Basic Training Von R. Glitschka 2010-12-22 This enhanced e-book combines video and text to create a learning
experience that is engaging, informative and fun. In addition to the full text of Vector Basic Training, you’ll find
high-quality video training that brings the topics to life through friendly visual instruction from experts and industry
professionals. Listen up, designers, and wipe those grins off your faces! It’s time to get serious about your design
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work. For too long you’ve allowed yourself to slack off, relying on your software to do all of your creative work for
you. This book will NOT show you how to use every tool and feature in Adobe Illustrator. This book WILL, however, teach
you the importance of drawing out your ideas, analyzing the shapes, and then methodically building them precisely in
vector form using the techniques explained in this book. In Vector Basic Training, acclaimed illustrative designer Von
Glitschka takes you through his systematic process for creating the kind of precise vector graphics that separate the
pros from the mere toolers. Along the way, he’ll whip your drawing skills into shape and show you how to create elegant
curves and precise anchor points for your designs. The book and accompanying video tutorials will get you ready for
active creative duty in zero hundred hours or less. In Vector Basic Training, you’ll learn: ¿The tools, plugins, and
shortcuts that make up a design pro’s creative armament How to use “The Clockwork Method” to create accurate curves
every time When and where to set just the right number of anchor points for any design How to build shapes quickly using
familiar Illustrator tools Techniques for art directing yourself so that your work gets the response you desire Why
symmetry is your friend and how to use it effectively in your designs Von Glitschka reports for duty in over 4 hours’
worth of video tutorials that walk you through all the techniques explained in the book. Art files you can use to follow
along with the book’s samples are downloadable separately (see last page of your eBook for download instructions).
Inkscape 0.48 Illustrator's Cookbook Michaela Jurković 2011-04-26 Annotation Inkscape is an open source vector graphics
editor with an intuitive user interface that has enough depth to make quality graphic designs with an attractive layout
comparable to what you would make using Illustrator or CorelDraw. But choosing the right tool and the best approach to
creating the desired effect can be challenging. Inkscape 0.48 Illustrator's Cookbook makes it super-easy for you to make
your own vector-based graphics with the powerful Inkscape editor. Inkscape 0.48 Illustrator's Cookbook provides you with
the latest recipes to quickly create scalable vector graphics. Recipes in this book teach you about some of the most
useful time-saving features in Inkscape accompanied by a list of keyboard shortcuts that you can easily memorize. In
addition to covering use of Inkscape tools and their advanced features, examples from the recipes uncover solutions to
common graphics problems. The book starts off with familiarizing you with the tools and techniques in Inkscape that you
can use to draw 2D shapes, calligraphic shapes, and 3D boxes easily. It then guides you through the most common colorchanging steps performed in Inkscape along with some convenient procedures that can save your time when dealing with
colors. It explains drawing using linear and radial gradients, which are irreplaceable, usage of clones to create
interesting effects in illustrations, and live-path effects that can help you speed up constructing a shape and make the
process more natural. You will learn how to make those tweaks on some of the ready-made filters, and in the final recipe
we will create a filter from scratch. This practical book also contains recipes showing how to use Inkscape as a raster
editor and how to achieve photo-realistic effects in Inkscape. For each important technique and skill, you'll see some
simple recipes, then some more advanced recipes followed by an explanation of how Inkscape works to produce the desired
effects in your illustrations. By the end of this book you will be confident enough to create your own vector-based
graphics with Inkscape. Get solutions to common graphic problems to achieve photo-realistic effects with Inkscape.
Writing Plain Instructions Marc Achtelig 2012 Users want manuals that are easy to read, with short sentences, simple
words, and unambiguous instructions. Unfortunately, writing plain language is much more difficult than writing overblown
instructions that only an expert can understand. Writing complex texts is simple-writing simple texts is complex. This
book shows you how to write simple user assistance rather than complex user annoyance. As it's a book about stating your
message clearly, it also states its own messages clearly. It's free of boring theory and free of highbrow grammar terms
and gives you clear recommendations and catchy examples that you can easily remember and apply to your own work. Topics
covered: General technical writing principles that make your texts plain, simple, and easy to understand; On the topic
level: Rules for writing "Concept topics," "Task topics," and "Reference topics."; On the paragraph level: Rules for
writing the standard elements that form a topic, such as headings, subheadings, procedures, lists, tables, warnings,
notes, tips, examples, cross-references, and links; On the sentence level: Rules for building plain and unambiguous
sentences; On the word level: Recommendations for using simple words; Spelling and punctuation FAQ; Grammar and word
choice FAQ; Standard terms and phrases. Audience: technical writers, developers, marketing professionals, product
managers.
Beginner's Guide to Digital Painting in Procreate 3D Total Publishing 2020-03-24 Delve into the world of digital
painting on an iPad with step-by-step tutorials, hints, and tips from professional artists.
Quilting by Design Jessica Schick 2015-02-25 Unlock your quilting potential with 155free-motion designs to fit every
space in your quilt. Use the patterns as they are or learn how to use computer graphics technology from master quilter
Jessica Schick to resize, print, and apply designs plus, receive expert tips to stabilize your projects before you
quilt. Mix and match elements from 10design suites. The 30 basic quilting motifs come in standard machine quilting and
embroidery formats; all designs are available in the book and as PDFs on the included CD. Choices for all types of
quilters print the designs any size you want; customize them for quilting by hand or with domestic, midarm, and longarm
machines; or use the basic motifs with computer-guided longarm and embroidery machines. Add elegance and sophistication
to your projects with this step-by-step guide "
The Book of Inkscape, 2nd Edition Dmitry Kirsanov 2021-12-07 A comprehensive user’s guide to Inkscape, a vector
illustration application. Dmitry Kirsanov, a former core Inkscape developer, shares his knowledge of Inkscape's inner
workings as he shows how to use Inkscape to draw with various tools, work with objects, apply realistic and artistic
effects, and more. Step-by-step task-based tutorials show you how to create business cards, animations, technical and
artistic drawings, and graphic assets for games. This second edition covers the new tools, improved text features,
advanced new path effects and filters, as well as many new UI conveniences in Inkscape 1.0. A new chapter describes
Inkscape's extensions for both users and developers. Learn how to: • Navigate the canvas and customize your workspace
and views • Create new objects and transform, style, clone, and combine them • Use gradients, patterns, filters, and
path effects to liven up your work • Work with layers, groups, object order, and locks to control your artwork • View
and manipulate your document’s structure with the XML Editor and the new Objects dialog • Export your work to various
formats
MediaWiki 1. 1 Beginner's Guide Jeff Orloff 2010 This book was written with the beginner in mind. It walks you through
step-by-step exercises and makes use of illustrations to show exactly what is going on in each. You will be taken
through exercises that not only help you to build a solid, secure wiki, but provide a foundation on which you can build
and challenge yourself to learn even more. Throughout the book, you will follow along as a wiki dedicated to free/open
source software built from the ground up. If you are a Web Designer, IT Administrator or Executive, or a Programmer and
wish to gain a solid foundation in the MediaWiki software application, then this book is for you.
Mastering Prezi for Business Presentations Russell Anderson-Williams 2015-07-28 Prezi is a tool for delivering
presentations in a linear or non-linear format. This cloud-based software enables users to structure presentations on an
infinite canvas in a way that is more engaging and visually stimulating to the audience. This book covers all of the
technical elements of the software, whilst also looking at the practicalities of using Prezi in a business environment.
It teaches the reader how to think for Prezi, and approach their design in the best way. This is an essential resource
for people who want to use Prezi seriously. Apart from covering best practices for inserting images, sound, and video,
this book also covers topics for business users such as collaborating and sharing Prezis online, using Prezi at a
meeting to brainstorm with overseas colleagues, and how to “Prezify” PowerPoint or Keynote slides. This book will
escalate you from Prezi user to Prezi master with ease.
Learning Web Design Jennifer Robbins 2018-05-11 Do you want to build web pages but have no prior experience? This
friendly guide is the perfect place to start. You’ll begin at square one, learning how the web and web pages work, and
then steadily build from there. By the end of the book, you’ll have the skills to create a simple site with multicolumn
pages that adapt for mobile devices. Each chapter provides exercises to help you learn various techniques and short
quizzes to make sure you understand key concepts. This thoroughly revised edition is ideal for students and
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professionals of all backgrounds and skill levels. It is simple and clear enough for beginners, yet thorough enough to
be a useful reference for experienced developers keeping their skills up to date. Build HTML pages with text, links,
images, tables, and forms Use style sheets (CSS) for colors, backgrounds, formatting text, page layout, and even simple
animation effects Learn how JavaScript works and why the language is so important in web design Create and optimize web
images so they’ll download as quickly as possible NEW! Use CSS Flexbox and Grid for sophisticated and flexible page
layout NEW! Learn the ins and outs of Responsive Web Design to make web pages look great on all devices NEW! Become
familiar with the command line, Git, and other tools in the modern web developer’s toolkit NEW! Get to know the superpowers of SVG graphics
Inkscape Beginner's Guide Bethany Hiitola 2012-01-01 Create attractive layout designs, logos, brochures, icons, and more
using the Inkscape vector graphics editor with this book and ebook.
Inkscape Tavmjong Bah 2011 Provides information on using Inkscape versions 0.47 and 0.48 to create a wide variety of
drawings and charts.
Building Your Own Drones John Baichtal 2015-08-25 Absolutely no experience needed! Build your drone, step-by-step, with
this full-color, hands-on guide! You’ve heard about drones. You’ve seen drones. Now, build your own—it’s a lot easier
than you think! Drones are the newest frontier for the DIY/maker community, and you don’t need to be a technical expert
to build one. John Baichtal, the #1 author of hardware hacking books for beginners, will teach you all the skills you
need. First, Baichtal shows you the amazing drones others have built. Then, he walks you through several complete
projects: quadcopters, UAVs, ROVs, and more. Not ready to start from scratch? No problem: Baichtal helps you choose from
today’s best new kits. Hundreds of full-color step-by-step photos teach you every step, every skill. When you’re ready
for more advanced concepts, Baichtal explains them in plain English. Discover what drones are and why they’re so
exciting Explore today’s most imaginative projects, from 3D-printed mini quadcopters to floating robot armies Compare
kits, from $200 up: Parallax ELEV-8, DJI Phantom 2 Vision+, OpenROV, Actobotics Nomad, Brooklyn Aerodrome Flack, and
more Create your own practical Drone Builder’s Workbench Build complete rocket, blimp, waterborne, and automotive drones
Construct both fully autonomous and radio-controlled drones Choose and assemble your chassis (airframe), motor, props,
flight control, power system, accessories, and software Integrate Arduino to make radio-controlled drones operate
autonomously Teach a drone to navigate via RFID tags Learn all the basic electronics and programming you’ll need
Hand-Lettering for Everyone Cristina Vanko 2016-09-29 A fun and instructive workbook on how to create your own unique
hand-lettering Be inspired as you learn about different letterforms and practise making your own. Looking at the stories
behind and main features of different styles - from serifs and spacing to downstrokes and baselines - this book will
guide you through the process of designing different letters Fun and inspirational exercises will give you the creative
confidence to start and will help you to explore this beautiful art form, as you create your own alphabets and develop
your style With creative prompts of what to letter, along with tips and insights from top designers and illustrators,
Hand-Lettering for Everyone is an engaging guide for beginners and experts alike
Visualize This Nathan Yau 2011-06-13 Practical data design tips from a data visualization expert ofthe modern age Data
doesn?t decrease; it is ever-increasing and can beoverwhelming to organize in a way that makes sense to its
intendedaudience. Wouldn?t it be wonderful if we could actually visualizedata in such a way that we could maximize its
potential and tell astory in a clear, concise manner? Thanks to the creative genius ofNathan Yau, we can. With this
full-color book, data visualizationguru and author Nathan Yau uses step-by-step tutorials to show youhow to visualize
and tell stories with data. He explains how togather, parse, and format data and then design high qualitygraphics that
help you explore and present patterns, outliers, andrelationships. Presents a unique approach to visualizing and telling
storieswith data, from a data visualization expert and the creator offlowingdata.com, Nathan Yau Offers step-by-step
tutorials and practical design tips forcreating statistical graphics, geographical maps, and informationdesign to find
meaning in the numbers Details tools that can be used to visualize data-nativegraphics for the Web, such as
ActionScript, Flash libraries, PHP,and JavaScript and tools to design graphics for print, such as Rand Illustrator
Contains numerous examples and descriptions of patterns andoutliers and explains how to show them Visualize This
demonstrates how to explain data visually so thatyou can present your information in a way that is easy tounderstand and
appealing.
Rapid GUI Programming with Python and Qt Mark Summerfield 2007-10-18 Whether you're building GUI prototypes or fullfledged cross-platform GUI applications with native look-and-feel, PyQt 4 is your fastest, easiest, most powerful
solution. Qt expert Mark Summerfield has written the definitive best-practice guide to PyQt 4 development. With Rapid
GUI Programming with Python and Qt you'll learn how to build efficient GUI applications that run on all major operating
systems, including Windows, Mac OS X, Linux, and many versions of Unix, using the same source code for all of them.
Summerfield systematically introduces every core GUI development technique: from dialogs and windows to data handling;
from events to printing; and more. Through the book's realistic examples you'll discover a completely new PyQt 4-based
programming approach, as well as coverage of many new topics, from PyQt 4's rich text engine to advanced model/view and
graphics/view programming. Every key concept is illuminated with realistic, downloadable examples–all tested on Windows,
Mac OS X, and Linux with Python 2.5, Qt 4.2, and PyQt 4.2, and on Windows and Linux with Qt 4.3 and PyQt 4.3.
GeoServer Beginner's Guide Brian Youngblood 2013 Step-by-step instructions are included and the needs of a beginner are
totally satisfied by the book. The book consists of plenty of examples with accompanying screenshots and code for an
easy learning curve. You are a web developer with knowledge of server side scripting, and have experience with
installing applications on the server. You have a desire to want more than Google maps, by offering dynamically built
maps on your site with your latest geospatial data stored in MySQL, PostGIS, MsSQL or Oracle. If this is the case, this
book is meant for you.
The Book of Inkscape Dmitry Kirsanov 2009-09-15 This is it. The complete and definitive guide to Inkscape, the free,
vector-based graphics editor that competes with expensive drawing programs like Adobe Illustrator and CorelDRAW. In The
Book of Inkscape, core Inkscape developer Dmitry Kirsanov shares his design experience and knowledge of Inkscape's inner
workings as he walks you through the basics of using the program: drawing, working with objects, transformations and
styling, adding text and shapes, and more. Kirsanov couples his detailed explanations with step-by-step tutorials that
show you how to create business cards, animations, and technical and artistic drawings. In addition to the basics,
Kirsanov teaches you how to: –Navigate the canvas and customize your workspace and views –Create new objects and then
transform, style, clone, and combine them –Use drawing tools, strokes, and Bézier curves –Use gradients, patterns,
filters, and path effects to liven up your work –Use the XML Editor to view and manipulate the structure of your artwork
–Work with layers, groups, object order, and locks to control your images –Export your artwork to various formats This
practical guide will show you how to harness Inkscape's powerful features to produce anything from a child's doodle to
high-end, professional design projects. Now go ahead and draw something fun.
A Beginner's Guide to Circuits Oyvind Nydal Dahl 2018-10-23 A Beginner's Guide to Circuits is the perfect first step for
anyone ready to jump into the world of electronics and circuit design. After finishing the book's nine graded projects,
readers will understand core electronics concepts which they can use to make their own electrifying creations! First,
you'll learn to read circuit diagrams and use a breadboard, which allows you to connect electrical components without
using a hot soldering iron! Next, you'll build nine simple projects using just a handful of readily available
components, like resistors, transistors, capacitors, and other parts. As you build, you'll learn what each component
does, how it works, and how to combine components to achieve new and interesting effects. By the end of the book, you'll
be able to build your own electronic creations. With easy-to-follow directions, anyone can become an inventor with the
help of A Beginner's Guide to Circuits! Build These 9 Simple Circuits! • Steady-Hand Game: Test your nerves using a wire
and a buzzer to create an Operation-style game! • Touch-Enabled Light: Turn on a light with your finger! • Cookie Jar
Alarm: Catch cookie thieves red-handed with this contraption. • Night-Light: Automatically turn on a light when it gets
dark. • Blinking LED: This classic circuit blinks an LED. • Railroad Crossing Light: Danger! Don't cross the tracks if
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this circuit's pair of lights is flashing. • Party Lights: Throw a party with these charming string lights. • Digital
Piano: Play a tune with this simple synthesizer and learn how speakers work. • LED Marquee: Put on a light show and
impress your friends with this flashy finale.
Beginners Guide to Gambas John W. Rittinghouse 2011-07-29 A Beginner's Guide to Gambas introduces the revolutionary new
Linux-based programming language to developers of any skill level. Intended for the Gambas novice, this book quickly
introduces all of the major features of Gambas in a step-by-step manner with easy to follow sample programs and clearly
written code.
Introducing Autodesk Maya 2015 Dariush Derakhshani 2014-06-12 Learn Autodesk Maya from an award-winning insider Bestselling author, visual effects supervisor, and technical educator Dariush Derakhshani brings you a newly-updated, stepby-step guide to the most popular and complex 3D application on the market, Autodesk Maya. Introducing Autodesk Maya
2015 includes straightforward lessons, real-world examples, detailed tutorials, and downloadable project files that get
you modeling and animating your own digital models and scenes right away. The book starts you with the latest CG
concepts and production workflows, and then shows you how to create a solar system to help get you acquainted with the
basic tool set in Maya. From there, the books helps you: Learn the Maya user interface, including menus and plug-ins
Build simple animations and 3D images right away Explore polygons, modeling, and NEX tools Get started with HDRI
lighting, rendering, dynamics, simulations, and effects Whether you're new to 3D or migrating from another 3D
application, Introducing Autodesk Maya 2015 will kick-start your creativity and get you up and running with Maya. Author
Derakhshani has worked on movies such as The Fantastic Four and Pan's Labyrinth, the South Park TV series, and numerous
commercials and music videos.
The Linux Command Line William E. Jr. Shotts 2012-01-11 You've experienced the shiny, point-and-click surface of your
Linux computer—now dive below and explore its depths with the power of the command line. The Linux Command Line takes
you from your very first terminal keystrokes to writing full programs in Bash, the most popular Linux shell. Along the
way you'll learn the timeless skills handed down by generations of gray-bearded, mouse-shunning gurus: file navigation,
environment configuration, command chaining, pattern matching with regular expressions, and more. In addition to that
practical knowledge, author William Shotts reveals the philosophy behind these tools and the rich heritage that your
desktop Linux machine has inherited from Unix supercomputers of yore. As you make your way through the book's short,
easily-digestible chapters, you'll learn how to: –Create and delete files, directories, and symlinks –Administer your
system, including networking, package installation, and process management –Use standard input and output, redirection,
and pipelines –Edit files with Vi, the world’s most popular text editor –Write shell scripts to automate common or
boring tasks –Slice and dice text files with cut, paste, grep, patch, and sed Once you overcome your initial "shell
shock," you'll find that the command line is a natural and expressive way to communicate with your computer. Just don't
be surprised if your mouse starts to gather dust.
Affinity Designer Workbook Affinity Team 2016
Getting Started with Processing.py Allison Parrish 2016-05-11 Processing opened up the world of programming to artists,
designers, educators, and beginners. The Processing.py Python implementation of Processing reinterprets it for today's
web. This short book gently introduces the core concepts of computer programming and working with Processing. Written by
the co-founders of the Processing project, Reas and Fry, along with co-author Allison Parrish, Getting Started with
Processing.py is your fast track to using Python's Processing mode.
Building Web Applications with SVG David Dailey 2012-07-15 Create rich interactivity with Scalable Vector Graphics (SVG)
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Dive into SVG—and build striking, interactive visuals for your web applications. Led by three SVG experts, you’ll learn
step-by-step how to use SVG techniques for animation, overlays, and dynamic charts and graphs. Then you’ll put it all
together by building two graphic-rich applications. Get started creating dynamic visual content using web technologies
you’re familiar with—such as JavaScript, CSS, DOM, and AJAX. Discover how to: Build client-side graphics with little
impact on your web server Create simple user interfaces for mobile and desktop web browsers Work with complex shapes and
design reusable patterns Position, scale, and rotate text elements using SVG transforms Create animations using the
Synchronized Multimedia Integration Language (SMIL) Build more powerful animations by manipulating SVG with JavaScript
Apply filters to sharpen, blur, warp, reconfigure colors, and more Make use of programming libraries such as Pergola,
D3, and Polymaps
Adobe Illustrator 9.0 2000 Showcases the computer graphics program's updated features while demonstrating fundamental
and advanced Illustrator concepts and displaying professionally designed projects.
Spiral Tomoko Fuse 2012
Office 365 For Dummies Rosemarie Withee 2018-10-25 Everything you need to get productive in the Cloud with Office 365
With 70 million users worldwide, Microsoft Office 365 combines the familiar Office desktop suite with cloud-based
versions of Microsoft’s next-generation communications and collaboration services. It offers many benefits including
security, reliability, compatibility with other products, over-the-air updates in the cloud that don't require anything
from the user, single sign on for access to everything right away, and so much more. Office 365 For Dummies offers a
basic overview of cloud computing and goes on to cover Microsoft cloud solutions and the Office 365 product in a
language you can understand. This includes an introduction to each component which leads into topics around using each
feature in each application. Get up to speed on instant messaging Use audio, video, and web conferencing Get seamless
access to the Office suite with Office Web apps Access information anywhere, anytime Office 365 is the key to office
productivity — and now you can put it to use for you!
GIMP for Absolute Beginners Jan Smith 2012-06-12 GIMP for Absolute Beginners gives us an easy way to use the power of
GIMP, and enjoy digital photography and graphics without worrying about application features. GIMP is a powerful open
source graphics and digital imaging application with almost all the features of its proprietary counterpart, Photoshop.
But many of us are photographers and artists first, and we like to use our tools without having to think about them too
much. GIMP for Absolute Beginners gets us to this stage without patronising users who haven't used GIMP before. But what
can we actually do with photos and graphical images? These questions are answered in a photo projects chapter as well as
a chapter on digital painting: Starting with making small changes to photos and adding information to them to creating
paintings and drawings without photographic input. GIMP for Absolute Beginners covers the newest version of GIMP,
version 2.8, so you can be sure the book covers the latest GIMP features. **The print version of this book is black &
white, but the ebook version is in color on color-enabled devices. **
Copic Coloring Guide Colleen Schaan 2011-09-01 Some of the highest-quality art markers on the market, Copic markers
continue to grow in popularity for paper crafters, and this informative and instructional book assists crafters of all
levels in mastering Copic coloring skills. In addition to an explanation of the color-coding system, suggestions for
compatible inks and papers to use, and step-by-step tutorials on the most popular coloring techniques, this go-to
resource also includes a variety of eye-catching card designs to inspire enthusiastic card makers. Projects include
Raven Thanks, Quite a Catch, Me Love You, Friends Forever, To the Moon and Back, Apples in a Chintz Bowl, and Home Sweet
Home.
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